
January 5, 1978

Mr. G. WlUat;d Fornell
University of ~innesota. Twin Cities
332. MQ,trlU Hall
Minneapolis. Minnesota 55455 .

DearWlll:

Atta.ched you wUl find a copy of'the omnibus diselosare agreement
whlchPFG bas 'used and abOut ""bich t spoke to you recently.

t had agreed t() chair a SUPA cOmmittee eoncernedwlth developing
a suggested format for agreements between universities and industry
so that confidentiality could be maintained on disclOsures of inventions
or possible inventions. Larry Gilbert has agreed to be part of that
committee and his commentaryis also attached.

May I also have your commentl!l, on the FPG Agreement and your
participation on the committee. Perb_ps we can have a meeting in
conJunction with the SUPA mee~tng in Atlanta on Fe!;)t'uary 6.

Incidentally, Ed Yates of Johns 'HOPkins ftnds',.othtng wrong with the
PPGAg~ement. .

Bestpersooal regards.

Sincerely,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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